Classified employee union at YSU wins awards
The Youngstown State University Association of Classified Employees has won a F ive-Star Award from the Northeast Ohio Education

Association.

The award is given to local affiliates of the OEA who are leaders in involvement with the association.

YSU-ACE, led by President Christine Domhoff, also was a winner in the NEOEA's Local Association Newsletter Contest. YSU-ACE
publishes a bi-monthly newsletter to its 400 members and others on the YSU campus.

YSU-ACE represents administrative assistants, computer center, grounds, library, maintenance, secretaries and other classified

employees on campus.



